
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Year 6 PE Kit 

 

Monday 2nd December 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Starting from Friday 6th December, and each Friday after, we are asking for our Year 6 
children to wear their full PE kit to school. Please may I request that your child wears: 
 

• house coloured t-shirt 

• Garlinge school jumper 

• plain dark tracksuit trousers 

• trainers for outdoor PE 
 
This will allow our year 6 children to take part in a variety of planned PE activities 
throughout Friday afternoons, with maximum participation and a full PE kit being worn by 
all. Your child will return home wearing their PE kit as well, so school uniform isn’t left at 
school over the weekend. 
 
I have discussed this arrangement with the year 6 children and explained the importance of 
wearing the correct PE kit, as PART of our team. I appreciate your support with this. 
 
Should you have any further questions, do please speak to myself or your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Pegden 
Upper KS2 Department Leader  
 

 

 


